
 

 

Former Acme Visible Records Site 
Currently Owned by Wilson Jones Company 

5327 Three Notch’d Road 
Crozet, Virginia 22932 

 
January 01, 2019 

Update: 11 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As a follow-up to our December 1, 2018 update (Update 10) letter, below is a list of the anticipated project tasks to occur for 
the current Interim Measures (IM) soil remediation and ongoing Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) tasks at the 
Former Acme Visible Records site. We completed the IM soil excavation and disposal remediation task during the second 
week of August 2018.  The subsequent soil blending portion of the IM being performed on the north side of the Wilson Jones 
site’s property continues to progress well, despite recent inclement weather.  This task will likely last for approximately three 
more months (into March 2019).  We will continue to keep you apprised of upcoming tasks and any schedule changes.   
 
For your convenience, below is a summary of the anticipated upcoming remediation activities taking place during the month 
of January 2019: 
 
 Week of December 30, 2018; 
·        On January 2, 2019, continue with Soil Blending Task on the north portion of the property. 
·        Perform the Fourth Quarter 2018 Resource Conservation Recovery Act Inspection related maintenance on the north and 
south portions of the property (fence maintenance due to fallen tree damage). 
 
Week of January 6, 2019; 
·        Continue with Soil Blending Task on the north portion of the property. 
·        Perform bi-weekly Surface Water Pollution Prevention Plan Inspections and Maintenance (ongoing). 
  
Week of January 13 2019; 
·        Continue with Soil Blending Task on the north portion of the property. 
  
Week of January 20, 2019; 
·        Continue with Soil Blending Task on the north portion of the property. 
·        Perform bi-weekly Surface Water Pollution Prevention Plan Inspections and Maintenance (ongoing). 
 
Week of January 27, 2019; 
·        Continue with Soil Blending Task on the north portion of the property. 
 
We hope you find this update helpful. We will continue to provide necessary updates to the schedule as the remediation work 
progresses. Please feel free to contact me at (804) 788-4485 or sarahhuddle@thinkalbright.com if I may be of further 
assistance. Wilson Jones Company is committed to working with the VDEQ and the community to complete the project and 
bring the property back to productive use. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Sarah Huddle, APR 
Public Information Coordinator, Former Acme Visible Records site—Crozet, VA 
 
cc: Ryan Kelly, Corrective Action Project Manager, VDEQ-Office of Remediation Programs 
 


